
 

 

 
 
United Hunter Oil & Gas Corp. announces a Change in the Board. 

 
Toronto, Ontario – August 24, 2017, United Hunter Oil & Gas Corp. (UHO: TSX-V, Frankfurt: A118VK) (the 
“Corporation”) announces the resignation of Mr. Alec Robinson, as a director of the Corporation, so as to allow 
the Corporation to comply with the Business Corporations Act (Ontario), which requires that at least 25% of the 
directors of the Corporation be Canadian residents.    
 
Mr. Robinson has elected to remain with the Corporation in an advisory role.  His extensive experience 
encompassing many senior level executive positions with both a major oil company and several junior 
exploration companies has and will continue to greatly benefit the Corporation. 
 
“Alec, in the short time that he has been on the Board, has made several significant contributions to the 
Corporation and we would look forward to his continuing in an advisory role and possibly coming back to the 
Board in the near future," said Timothy Turner, CEO of the Corporation. 
 

Certain statements contained in this press release constitute “forward-looking statements” as such term is used in applicable Canadian and 
US securities laws. These statements relate to analyses and other information that are based upon forecasts of future results, estimates of 
amounts not yet determinable and assumptions of management. 

Forward-looking statements are made based on management’s beliefs, estimates and opinions on the date the statements are made 
and the Corporation undertakes no obligation to update forward-looking statements and if these beliefs, estimates and opinions or other 
circumstances should change, except as required by applicable law. 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture 
Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

For additional information, please contact: 

Timothy Turner  
CEO 
(832) 487-0813 
info@unitedhunteroil.com 
 


